CITY OF

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF FINANCE
Room 1330 Municipal Services Building
1401 John F. Kennedy Boulevard
Philadeiphia, PA 19102-1693

(215) 686-6140

FAX (215) 568-1947

March 4, 2016

The Honorable Darrell Clarke
City Council President

City Hall, Room 490
Philadelphia, PA 19107

Dear Council President Clarke:

This letter is certifying that the funds authorized for transfer to the Commerce Department in Bill
No0.160134 in the amount of $1,106,875 will be used for the development of a new emergency meal
space located at the first floor of the 1515 Arch Street building. If the location of the emergency meal
space changes, the Administration must return to City Council to explain the reasons for any change
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ROB DUBOW
DIRECTOR OF FINANCE

and to receive authorization for the use of funds for an alternative site.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have about the information provided in

this letter.
Sincerely,

n o~

Rob Dubow
Finance Director

cc: Maria D. Quinones-Sanchez, Philadelphia City Councilwoman
Matt Stitt, Chief Financial Officer, City Council President’s Office



